
 

 
 

 
 
August 19–23, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 16th Canada International Children’s Art Festival. 
 
This festival offers youth aged seventeen and under from across Canada and around 
the world the opportunity to showcase their creativity and talent. I would like to 
commend all the young exhibitors for sharing their artwork with the community. 
 
I would also like to thank the members of  the Canada International Children’s Art 
Foundation for organizing this event, and for their commitment to promoting 
culture and the arts. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of  Canada 


